Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 47 Friday, October 31, 2014

TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

Seniors who have 6th or 7th period early release privilege and will be staying for club period, may not leave school and return.
Students are required to remain in school and attend their scheduled study hall. Only students who have been approved for
early release AND club early release may leave. Administration

College Night at Conestoga Valley High School will be held Monday, November 3rd from 6-8PM. Over 200 colleges and other
institutions of higher learning will be represented. Students will have the opportunity to meet admission representatives from a
broad range of educational institutions. There will also be seminars on Financial Aid and How to Choose a College. No
registration is necessary. Stop by the College and Career Center to pick up a guidebook for the event.

ASVAB Test Sign Up for 10th-12th Grade Students: Students can sign up for the ASVAB in the College and Career Center. The
test will be administered at MTHS on Wednesday, November 12th at 8:00 AM in Convocation Hall. Any students interested in
the military or students that need help with career exploration should register for this test. Registration will close November 7th.
See Mrs. Ziegler with any questions. Guidance

Attention Juniors: CTC tours will be held on Nov. 18 at Brownstown, Nov. 19 at Mt. Joy, and Nov. 20 at Willow St. If you are
interested in attending please pick up a permission form in the guidance office. Signed permission forms are due back in the
guidance office by Monday November 3. Any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the guidance office. Guidance

SOPHOMORES: Outstanding Leadership Opportunity - Current sophomores are invited to apply for a spot at the 2015 HOBY
Leadership Seminar next June. To apply, sophomores must fill out the HOBY survey on Naviance, under the ABOUT ME tab, by
November 14th. Qualifications include: outstanding oral/written skills, critical/creative thinking and problem solving, and
participation in community service. One sophomore will be chosen to represent MTHS. There is a fee for the seminar, to be paid
for by the selected sophomore and his/her family. Please see Mrs. Ziegler with any questions. E. Ziegler

Attention Students and Faculty: National Honor Society is making a change in the drop-in tutoring. Math and Science will now
be offered on both Tuesdays and Thursdays. All other subjects, including Foreign Languages, will only be offered on Thursdays.
NHS

Students: Do you need information about an artist, work of art, art movement or style? The library now has a free trial to the
best art database--Oxford Art. Go to: www.oxfordartonline.com Username: mthslib PW: bluestreaks This free trial ends
around November 23. Let us know what you think. Questions? See us in the library. Library Staff

During all 3 lunches today, the Students Against Destructive Decisions Club will be offering face painting to celebrate Red
Ribbon Week. Red Ribbon Week is the largest and oldest drug prevention campaign in the country. Stop by the SADD Club table
during lunch to have a red ribbon painted on your face or hand to celebrate your decision to live a drug-free lifestyle.

Attention Seniors: Senior Selects will be done in an online survey that is sent to the email address you have linked through
Naviance. Please check your email in the next few days and complete the survey by today, October 31st. See Mrs. Daveler or
Mrs. Wolfe if you did not receive the link. Yearbook Staff

FUTURE NURSES CLUB: You MUST bring a completed permission form to club today, October 31. If you lost yours or do not
have one, please pick one up from the Health Room.

ENVISIONS continues to be open to High School Student volunteers for Homework help and assisting with activities after school.
Requirements: 1. Sixteen years of age or older 2. Health assessment within last year, including TB test 3. Two letters of reference
Contact: Deb Young envisions@mtwp.net 569-0796.

Dodgeball Season is right around the corner! Student Awareness is hosting the annual dodgeball tournament on December 12,
2014. Sign ups will be held during each lunch November 19-21 and December 1-2. The cost is $30 per team (6 people per team,
S5 per person) and MUST be paid IN FULL when signing up. The tournament is limited to the first 30 teams that sigh up so don't
delay!! See Miss Bell in 234 or Mrs. Chitwood in Guidance if you have any questions. Student Awareness

If you ordered a Think Pink shirt, but have not picked it up, please pick it up from room 230 before or after school today.
Student Council
-see other side-



MT HOOPS CLUB 3v3 TOURNAMENT: Registration is due by Monday, November 3" to the MT Hoops Club. Brochures and
registration forms are available in the office. MT Hoops Club

Students interested in wrestling this year, who missed the informational meeting, should contact Coach Rice at
riceti@mtwp.net. T. Rice

Attention Manheim Township School District Parents & Students!! The Harlem Wizards basketball team is coming to Manheim
Township High School to play a charity basketball game against our own staff and students on Tuesday, November 11, at 7:00
PM in the High School Arena. The Blue Streaks Dream Team will consist of teachers from all of the schools in our district! Fans
will see the Wizards’ amazing basketball talent combined with hilarious comedy. The athleticism, tricks, fancy teamwork and
ball-handling wizardry (plus wild dunks!) engages and wows the most avid hoops fans. Their spontaneous humor will have fans
of all ages laughing! You don’t want to miss it! Tickets are on sale now for $10 each and can be purchased in the Main Office of
your child’s school. Tickets can also be purchased at the door the night of the game or on the Harlem Wizards website at
www.harlemwizards.com. All proceeds will benefit the MTHS Mini-THON and Four Diamonds Fund, raising money to help
conquer pediatric cancer.

BOWLING: The Organizational meeting will be held November 3, @ 2:45 p.m. in the Cafeteria for those bowlers interested in
receiving info for trying out for the high school team. Mertz/Stephan

MT Parks & Rec Boys and Girls Youth Basketball Program: Registration forms are available in the main office. The registration
deadline is Friday, November 14th. MT Parks & Rec

Please come out and support the football team vs. Hempfield tonight. We are competing to host a first round District playoff
game. Reminder: no masks, no body or full-face painting. Shirts are required. Athletic Dept.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Vfoot Hempfield H Stadium 7:00

SATURDAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME

Vxc PIAA State Meet - Girls A Parkview CC Course 11:00

Vxc PIAA State Meet — Boys A Parkview CC Course 1:15




